
Hispanic Heritage Night 

Hispanic Heritage night at OSES was held on Thursday, September 29th. Classrooms were themed by 
various Hispanic cultures of the world. Many classrooms displayed cultural items, music, activities, and 
food from their represented country. This Hispanic Heritage was the most attended one to date.  This 
year, we added a food truck that provided fresh authentic Hispanic food. Thank you to all the staff who 
organized the event and to all the families that came to support both Hispanic Heritage Night and OSES.   

We are honored to have so many different cultures at our school! 

               

 

                  



     


